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27th November 2023 
 
 
 
Update on strike action 
 
 
 
Good evening 
 
The School has met with representatives from the NEU today at ACAS in the hope of resolving 
matters. Whilst some progress was made and assurances were given by the School that it will 
continue to follow its proper processes, we understand NEU members will be going ahead 
with the strikes on the following days: 

o Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th November  
o Monday 4th and Thursday 7th December  
o Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th December  

The School is taking advice from the London Borough of Greenwich and is being supported by 
them. The School will continue to engage with staff and the NEU over the coming days to 
reach resolution, appreciating fully the impact the strikes will be having on pupils, parents 
and staff alike. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 

 
A Moffatt 
Chair of Governors 
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